
Reid. Merlene 

From: Lucille Turner [LETurner@carson-adkinslaw.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 26,201512:29 PM 
To: Reid, Merlene 
Subject: RE: IAFF CBAs 

Merlene:
 

We have reviewed the following items, and find that they are legally sufficient:
 

•	 Amendment 1 to the 2013-14 Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Village of Tequesta and the 
Professional Firefighters/Paramedics of Palm Beach County, Local 2928, IAFF, Inc. 

•	 The 2015-18 Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Village of Tequesta and the Professional 
Firefighters/Paramedics of Palm Beach County, Local 2928, IAFF, Inc. 

Please contact us if you have any questions, or if we can be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Lucille E. Turner	 LETurner@carson-adkinslaw.com 

Carson & Adkins 850-894-1009 
2930 Wellington Circle, Suite 201 850-894-1677 fax 
Tallahassee, FL 32309 850-322-7063 cell 

This transmission is intended to be delivered only to the named addressee(s) and may contain information that is confidential, 
proprietary, attorney work-product, or attorney-client privileged. If this transmission is received by anyone other than the named 
addressee(s), the recipient should immediately notify the sender bye-mail or telephone at (850) 894-1009 and obtain instructions as 
to the disposal of the transmitted material. 

From: Reid, Merlene [mailto:mreid@tequesta,org] 
sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 10:13 PM 
To: Lucille Turner 
Subject: IAFF CBAs 

Lucy-

Attached agreements will be going before a special council meeting on Monday, 6/29/2015 and require your feedback 
re legal sufficiency. Thanks. 

Merlene 

Merlene Reid, MS, SPHR, Human Resources Director 
Village of Tequesta I 345 Tequesta Drive I Tequesta, FL 33469 
Tel: (561) 768-0415 I Fax: (561) 768-0697 
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